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CLARKSVILLE ELEMENTARY SCHOOL
2020-2021 Preschool Program

Dear Parents/Guardians,

Thank you for your interest in the Preschool Program at Clarksville Elementary School. Important facts to remember about the 2019-2020 school year:

· Preschool applications are due by Friday, April 3, 2020. Completion of an application does NOT guarantee your child acceptance in the program.   Preschool candidates must be 4 years old on or before August 1, 2020. 

· You will be sent a written notice by April 10, 2020, informing you of your child’s acceptance or wait list status in the program.

· If your child is accepted in the program, the teacher will contact you to with information regarding Preschool Back to School Night in early August.

· If your child is accepted into the preschool program, you will need to provide copies of your child’s birth certificate, immunization record, and proof of address.  Immunizations must be up-to-date. These documents will need to be provided at Preschool Back to School Night. The fee for the preschool program will be $500 for the entire school year. Parents/Guardians are required to pay a $50 cash deposit by April 30, 2020 to hold the child’s spot. The balance of $200 for the first semester will be due at Back to School Night. The second semester balance of $250 will be due in January. Please note: 

· If your child is a Special Education student, please contact Mrs. Jennifer Bishop, School Secretary, at 812.282.1447 for fee and program information.

· Each preschool session will last 2.5 hours. Preschool students attend school Monday through Friday. The morning session runs from 8:20 to 10:50 AM (doors will open at 7:45AM), and the afternoon session runs from 12:30-3:00PM.

· The first day of Preschool is Monday, August 10, 2020. (CES students in grades K-4 will start school on Thursday, August 6, 2020).

Please contact Jennifer Bishop, School Secretary, at 812.282.1447 if you have additional questions.

Sincerely, 
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Mrs. Mindy Dablow
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